Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Oaklands School 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

1) What is the intake for reception at Oaklands School?
a) This years intake Sep 24? 
b) In the past 5 years? 

2) What is the intake for all individual year groups at Oaklands School?
a) This years intake Sep 24?
b) In the Past 5 years?

3) How many year groups are over capacity for this years intake Sep 24?
a) By how many in each year group?

4) How many year groups were over capacity in the last 5 years?
a) By how many in each year group? 

Answer:
With regard to Qs.1-4, the information requested is not held by the Council, but by the school. Final numbers for the 2024 intake will not be known until the new academic year starts as there are often changes during the summer break. Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held.

Please contact individual schools directly. The link below will take you to the Schools’ Directory page:  

https://schoolinfo.leicester.gov.uk/DirectorySearch.html
You can find detailed contact information for all Leicester City schools using the search facility ‘School Type’ in the form.  


5) How many appeals have been logged to the SENDIST this year for a school place?
Total 12, 8 where the only section being appealed is school placement.

6) how many appeals have been logged to the SENDIST for a place at Oaklands School?

At the point where parents appeal, they do not have to name their preferred school – this is part of the ongoing work during the process.  Therefore, we would need to review the documents for each appeal to find this information.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

